
 

M a y  U p d a t e !

C o n g r a t u l a t i o n s  t o  a l l  o u r  W e s l e y  g r a d u a t e s !

 

H a p p y
G r a d u a t i o n !

Congratulations to all the FSU graduates!  This is
an incredible accomplishment and we are all so
proud of you. Even though this was an unusual
semester, we hope you take this time to celebrate
with your family and reminisce on your college
years. 
 

 

We  ask you, fellow supporters, to please send
prayers to our graduates as they embark on a new
chapter in their lives. 
 
If you would like to send them a note or
encouragement, please visit our Facebook page
to post, or email selena@fsuwesley.com and she
will pass the message along. 
 
Thank you for all that you do to support our
campus ministry! Your continuous support allows
us to continue our programs and reach out to
more and more students each year. 

 

S u m m e r
U p d a t e s

The Wesley Foundation will still be meeting
virtually through the summer. We have also

decided to close the apartments starting the end
of May through July.

 
All of our programming will be available on our

website and Facebook page!
 

M o n t h l y  N e w s l e t t e r

WESLEY
FOUNDATION AT FSU & TCC

UPDATE
M a y   2 0 2 0 t a l l a h a s s e e ,  f l

 
T h a n k  Y o u !

Thank you for your prayers and continuous
giving during this unusual time. Your support

directly impacts our campus ministry, and allows
students an opportunity to join in community

and grow in their faith.
 

We are thankful for you and invite you to
consider giving to our ministry through

the link below.
 


